
  Planning Committee 6 March 2017 
 

 

LISKEARD TOWN COUNCIL 

 

MINUTES of the PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING held in the Mayor’s Parlour on 

Monday 6 March 2017 at 7.00 pm  
 

PRESENT 

 

The Deputy Mayor - Councillor Christina Whitty - in the Chair  
 

Councillors – Tony Powell, Annie Purdon, James Shrubsole and Lorna 

Shrubsole. 

 

Support Services Manager – Yvette Hayward 

 

The Chairman advised those present of Housekeeping matters.  

 

454/16 APOLOGIES 
 

Apologies were received from Councillors Jane Pascoe, Tyler Bennetts, Phil 

Seeva and Roger Holmes. 

 

455/16 DECLARATIONS OF MEMBERS INTERESTS REGISTERABLE OR NON-

REGISTERABLE 
 

No declarations of interest were made. 

 

456/16 MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY 14 FEBRUARY 2017 
 

Councillor Whitty proposed, Councillor J Shrubsole seconded and the 

Committee APPROVED the Minutes of the meeting of the Planning 

Committee held in the Long Room at 7.00 pm on Tuesday 14 February 2017. 

 

457/16 TO RECEIVE AN UPDATE ABOUT PROGRESS OF RESOLUTIONS FROM 

THE LAST MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY 14 FEBRUARY 

2017 

 

Report circulated and noted. 

 

458/16 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 

None. 

 

459/16 CORRESPONDENCE 

a) PA17/00156PREAPP - Request for Pre-Application Advice – Electricity 

Sub Station, At the Wool Shop, 6 Pike Street 
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The committee welcomed the prospect of this currently derelict site in the 

town centre being made good, however they had some concerns over the 

lack of natural light at the rear of the site, and parking. 

  

460/16  APPLICATIONS FOR CONSIDERATION 

 

PA17/01099 – Liskeard Eventide Home, Castle Street 

Proposed extension and alterations 
 

Councillor Purdon proposed, Councillor L Shrubsole seconded and the 

Committee RESOLVED that the Council SUPPORT the application. 

 

461/16 CORNWALL PLANNING PARTNERSHIP – PRE-APPLICATION 

PLANNING PROTOCOL 

To agree to adopt the pre-application protocol. 

 

The committee was concerned about the additional administration 

requirements, and wanted to establish how the role of Cornwall Councillors 

would fit into this arrangement. It was agreed to defer a decision on this item 

until further research can be conducted. 

 

462/16 CORNWALL COUNCIL – FRIENDLY LINK OFFICER 

To note the details of our new Friendly Link Officer, Mrs Niamh Ashworth and 

to compile a list of questions to submit to her. 

 

Another source of information was welcomed and it was agreed to submit 

questions as they arise. 

 

463/16  DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING 

 

The next meeting of the Planning Committee would be on Tuesday 28 March 

2017 at 7.00 pm.  
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